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Dear Parents 

 
I hope that you have had a lovely winter break.  
 
As you may be aware, the year six children will be sitting SATs papers in Reading, Grammar and Maths in the 
Summer term. I am writing to recommend two revision guides that will help children prepare for these assessments 
over the coming months: 
 
GGP Key Stage Two- Maths- Revision Book 
GGP Key Stage Two- Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling- Study Book 
 
 

     
 

These books can be found on Amazon or purchased in WHSmith’s and Waterstones. Buying second-hand copies 
of older editions is fine, however please ensure that the study guides bought reflect the most recent national 
curriculum (dated after 2014). 
 
Although there are a wide variety of revision resources and workbooks available, the two mentioned above will be 
sufficient. There is no need to buy your child a science revision guide as children no longer sit a Science SATS 
paper. 
 
In the past, we have had parents take children on holiday after SATs week. Your child will also be assessed in 
writing; however, these assessments will not take place until the first week of July. Please do not arrange any term 
time holidays.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Miss Hollidge 
Year 5 and 6 Leader  
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